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President Kim Mc.D. opened the meeting at 12:06 pm. 

Sometimes President Brian R. lead us in the Pledge  

of Allegiance.  

There were no visiting Rotarians.  

Jeff S. dazzled us with the thought of the day —  

“A New Year’s resolution is something that goes in  

one year and out the other.” 

Larry L. belted out “We’re glad you‘re here!” 
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Program 

Voting 2020 and Fire Assessments With Marie Proto 

Deva Marie Proto is Sonoma County’s Clerk-Recorder-Assessor 

Registrar of Voters. She has been employed with the County since 

2007, and in the Clerk-Recorder-Assessor department since 2009. 

She grew up in Sonoma County, has a Bachelor degree and a Mas-

ter’s in Public Administration from Sonoma State University. Deva 

won the primary election, against two opponents, with over 64% of 

the vote and took office in January 2019. Since then, she has had 

to deal with a flood, two fires and a pandemic.  

She informed the club about the changes to the Assessor-Recorders Office after the 

fires. She also talked about the latest election and the “ballots at the dump” controversy. 

She also explained the voting mechanics in Sonoma County.  

Next Meeting 

Join us as we hear from John G. Mathers 

Rotarian, Climate Advocate and Business Advisor 

The Climate Crises and Existing Solutions 

John is a past president of the Rotary Club of San Francisco,  

the second oldest Rotary club in the world, and has held several 

positions with Rotary District 5150, including  

Youth Services Chair and OD Specialist.  

As a result of his life-long interest in the environment, John’s special focus on the  

climate crisis has led to an active role in promoting education and action within the 

Rotary community of clubs  

John is a business advisor and personal coach with eVo Associates in Mill Valley, 
California.  
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Club News 

President Kim McD. Is still in San Diego on Grandma duty as her new grandson has  

arrived.  

Ken M-S. has received his second Paul Harris.  

Larry L. had Mexican take-out for his birthday.  

President Kim McD. had $100 Happy Dollars in honor of her new grandchild.  

Dick W. had birthdays and anniversaries so he celebrated by buying a new Tesla. He  

also contributed $500 to his Paul Harris.  

Katrina Z. had $100 for her club anniversary.  

Brian R. donated $1,000 towards his next Paul Harris.  

Nate G. also donated $1,000 towards his Paul Harris.  

 

Larry L. is making you an  

offer you can’t refuse.  
 

Donate to your Rotary International / 

Paul Harris and Larry L. will match it 

with a donation to his RI / Paul  

Harris, until April 1, 2021, up to 

$5,000! Act now! 

President Kim says  
“You only live once, but if you do it right, once is enough.” 


